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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 10:52 AM

To: Panetta, Joe

Cc: Bowman, Sandy; Grant, Patricia; Henry, Danielle D.
Subject: RE: Wright's Cleaner 1050322, Facility status to INACTIVE

Tracking: Recipient Delivery
Panetta, Joe Delivered: 4/29/2009 10:52 AM
Bowman, Sandy Delivered: 4/29/2009 10:52 AM
Grant, Patricia  Delivered: 4/29/2009 10:53 AM
Henry, Danielle D. Delivered: 4/29/2009 10:53 AM

Joe,

This is to advise you and confirm that the subject item AGP Facility status has been changed to INACTIVE per your e-mail
request (03/30/09) below, confirned by Waste’s Shannon Camp’s subsequent inspection and a letter dated March 03, 2009
from R/O Sujata Patel advising us of the installation and use of new hydrocarbon equipment and hydrocarbon cleaner and the
subsequent removal of the PERC and PERC equipment from the site. See the Facility Screen print below.

Immediately below is the complete content of the text which | have included in the comment section of the ARMS Facility
Screen capture for the subject item facility.

03/30/09-Status to INACTIVE per e-mail request fr J.Panetta & Itr fr R/O Patel dated 03/03/09 stating now using hydrocarbon
cleaning products, PERC&machine has been removed per Waste Inspector S.Camp.
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Hope you have a great day!
ick

Dickson E. Dibble, ES II1

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

1CG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

‘ﬁﬁ’ CoMMUNICATE

in plain language
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to

public disclosure

From: Panetta, Joe

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2009 8:24 AM
To: Dibble, Dickson

Cc: Henry, Danielle D.

Subject: Wright's Cleaner 1050322

Will you please inactivate this facility.

THE LAST INSPECTION | CONDUCTED AT THIS FACILITY WAS 02/12/2008. THE FACILITY WAS IN COMPLIANCE. THE OWNER

EXPLAINED HE WAS GOING TO REMOVE HIS PERC MACHINE AND INSTALL NON PERC DRY CLEANING SYSTEM.

ON MARCH 8, 2009 THE DEPARTMENT RECEIVED A LETTER FROM THE OWNER OF THIS FACILITY STATING HE HAD
INSTALLED A NEW MACHINE -NOVA, MODEL # 35, SERIAL # 629-0333 ON MARCH 31ST, 2008 AND IS NO LONGER USING

PERC.. THE NEW MACHINE USES EXXON MOBIL CHEMICAL DF-200 FLUID ALIPHATIC HYDRO CARBON.

I DISCUSSED THIS WITH HAZARDOUS WASTE INSPECTOR SHANNON CAMP. SHANNON PROVIDED ME WITH

DOCUMENTATION STATING THE PERC MACHINES WERE REMOVED AND A NEW HYDROCARBON MACHINE IS IN PLACE.

(DOCUMENTATION ATTACHED)

ALSO ATTACHED IS A REPORT FROM POLK COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT STATING PERC MACHINES REMOVED AND
FACILITY USING EXXON MOBIL CHEMICAL DF-200 FLUID ALIPHATIC HYDRO CARBON. (DOCUMENTATION ATTACHED)

Thanks,

Joe

Please contact me if you need further information

4/29/2009




Joseph V. Panetta

Air Program Compliance

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

13051 North Telecom Pkwy.

Temple Terrace, Fl 33637-0926
Joe.Panetta@dep.state.fl.us

(813) 632-7600 ext 105

Fax: (813) 632-7668
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